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To:  Our Families and the MSAD 54 Community 
Re:  Positive Covid-19 Case 
10-28-2020 
  
 
Good morning, 
 
This morning we were informed that a district employee has tested positive for Covid-19.  
This is an individual who had been at home and had no contact with students this week.  We 
are working with the Maine CDC, who has asked us to quarantine some students and staff 
as a result of this positive test.  Any child who will be asked to quarantine will be contacted 
by MSAD 54 staff today and likely also from Maine CDC over the next day or so.   
 
At this time there is no recommendation that we close a school or take additional actions 
beyond those described above.   MSAD 54 will be continuing to communicate with our 
community partners to keep them informed as we work with the CDC.  We will provide an 
update on our website and direct to our families and staff later this evening should there be 
any additional information to share. 
 
With each case investigation, we are reminded of the importance of staying home when ill, 
washing your hands, masking and physical distancing in all interactions outside of the home. 
These measures help our students remain in school and our teachers at work. We appreciate 
your help and cooperation. 
 
Thank you again for your patience and cooperation, and for your continued support of our 
students and schools. 
 
 
Jon Moody 
Superintendent of Schools 
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